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   Congratulations 8th grade! Thank you everyone who joined us for this year’s beautiful May Crowning! 

 

Thank you Saint Ann families!! $314.35 was fundraised                        Crocs & Socks Day – Wednesday, May 17th                        

for the California Relief Services (Rice bowls)                                                                       

                      

      

 

                                                                        

 

                                                                                                                                                                  

 Sports Banquet –  May 15th @ 6:00 PM in Parish Center.  Please turn in RSVP form to school office. 

 

 We invite all of you to the promotion ceremony for our 8th Grade students on Friday, May 26th, at  

10:20 AM in the church.  The whole school will attend this program which lasts about one hour and will conclude 

around dismissal time at 11:30 AM.  Please join us in recognizing the achievements of these wonderful young people 

and praying for them as they begin their high school years.  

 

 Fine Arts Program:  Mark your calendars for Thursday, May 19th at 1:00 PM in the Parish Center.  Parents and 

guests are invited to see our students Art work and musical performances. 

 

 Upcoming Minimum Days: Wednesday, May 24th, Thursday May 25th, and Friday May 26 are minimum days with an 

11:30 AM dismissal time.  (EDP will be available) 

 

 Spirit wear Pre – Order forms for 2023 – 2024 are due by Friday, May 19. Please stop by the office if you need a 

new copy.  

 

 8th Grade Promotion – Luncheon reservations are due to the school office by Friday, May 19th. 

 

 Promotion Dress Code 

      Girls-No spaghetti straps exposed.  Dress must be knee length (we caution for bending and kneeling).  No makeup.   

      Boys-No jeans.  Pants must be dress pants and shirt must be a collared or button down. Please contact the school     

      office if you have any questions. 
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 Immunizations needed for the 2023-2024 school year for 7th graders –  All sixth graders going into the 7th grade 

must have the TDAP booster shot and a second Varicella. Bring the shot records to the school office by August 8.  

All students have complete records of immunizations prior to entering school. Children will not be admitted to a   

classroom unless their immunizations are up-to-date. As of July 1, 2019, California Health Laws require that students 

entering the 7th grade must have two doses of Varicella and a Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis (Tdap) booster, given 

after age 7, prior to entering the 7th grade. This school immunization law affects all students in public and private 

schools.  

 

 Students who wore their full uniform to the 10:00 AM Mass yesterday and who checked in after Mass, receive a 

free dress day tomorrow, Tuesday, May 16.  

 

 Registration 2023-2024 – Login into family portal link https://stas-ca.client.renweb.com/pwr/  Apply/Enroll. A Late 

fee of $50.00 will be applied for those who did not register by April 27, 2023. Registration Fee: If you would like 

to make payments arrangements, please email Mrs. Sherrick with your payment plan. All registration payments must 

be paid by August 1, 2023. If your family isn’t returning to Saint Ann, please let the office know so we don’t 

overwhelm you with emails. 

 

 7th Grade parents – We are looking for full participation with promotion set up and clean up. This is a 7th grade 

parent tradition that we have been doing for many years.  Please keep in mind that next year will be your turn to enjoy 

the festivities and embrace your child’s special day! You do not need to be a parent of a 7th grader to help! 

                         

 Baccalaureate Mass and Reception-Saint Ann's on May 21st at 10:00 AM (English) or 12:00 PM (Spanish).  Come 

honor the graduating High School and College students! 

 

 Our students will celebrate this month of Mary by praying the rosary daily and praying a decade of the rosary at 7:45  

AM in the Grotto every Wednesday morning. Parents and guardians are welcome to join us.  

 

 If your student is promoting or your family isn’t returning to Saint Ann, please consider donating uniforms back to the 

school.  We are need of the McDonald plaid bottoms. 

 

 Hot Lunch - The pink order slip is in the Monday envelope. The slip and the money is due back tomorrow.  If you are 

using vouchers, please attach to the pink slip. (Vouchers are available for purchase in the school office)  

 

o Thursday, May 18th Hot Lunch – Pizza – Hosted by 8th grade.   

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

Mon.   May 15                                Sports Banquet @ 6:00 PM at the Parish Center  

Wed.   May 17                                Rosary in the Grotto 

Wed    May 17                                Crocs & Socks Day 

Thur.   May 18                                Hot Lunch – Pizza– hosted by 8th grade 

Fri.      May 19                                School Mass 7th grade lead 

Fri.      May 19                                Fine Arts Program @ 1:00 PM 

Mon.   May 22                                Yearbook Extravaganza @ 1:30 PM 

Wed.   May 24,25,26                       Minimum Days 11:30 AM Dismissal  

Wed.   May 24                                 Kindergarten Promotion @ 6:00 PM  

Wed.   May 24                                 Splash Park (All Students) 

Fri.      May 26                                 8th Grade Promotion Ceremony @10:20 AM  

Fri.      May 26                                 Last Day of School 

 

For any parent concerns or changes you would like to see at our school please email the Advisory Board at 

advisoryboard@parishofsaintann.org    

https://stas-ca.client.renweb.com/pwr/
mailto:advisoryboard@parishofsaintann.org

